
 

 

 

 

DATE : Friday,  8th March  2024 

 

 

To :  Parents of  YEAR 11 ICT STUDENTS -  
POSTPONEMENT OF ICT MOCK PRACTICAL PAPER  

FROM 9TH MARCH 2024 TO 20TH APRIL 2024 DUE TO 

WARNINGS OF INCLEMENT WEATHER CONDITIONS.  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s.  We are writing to  inform you that a decision has been taken to postpone the 

ICT MOCK PRACTICAL EXAMS that had been scheduled for tomorrow due to several warnings of inclement 

weather conditions.  

 

The ICT Mock Practical exams have now been re-scheduled to SATURDAY, 20TH APRIL 2024.  

 
Your understanding is always appreciated. We sincerely regret any inconvenience caused. 

 

  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 

 


